
 

Church is Changing 
 

 

Acts 435 wants to help you 
 
As a charity, Acts 435 is seeking every opportunity to engage and equip churches who are 
reaching out into their communities during the current Covid-19 pandemic, helping churches to 
provide everyday needs to those who they are helping. 
 
As the pandemic continues, Acts 435 is acutely aware that there are more and more people who 
are finding themselves in need, without work, or waiting for benefits. Churches are seeing an 
increasing amount of need for services such as foodbanks, helping those who are self-isolating, 
and a listening ear.   
 
Acts 435 would love to hear how churches are responding to this crisis, and where they could get 
in touch and hopefully bring help for individuals in their communities with cookers, beds, gas or 
electricity, or any other essentials that would help to bring hope to those they are meeting. 
 
If you are a church actively serving your community through foodbanks or similar ministries, Acts 
435 would love to speak to you to see if there is a way they can help to resource you. 
 
Find out more about how Acts 435 has resourced churches for the past 10 years on their most 
recent blog, here. 

https://acts435.org.uk/blog/celebrating-10-years-of-helping-those-in-need.html

